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TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 

RIVERBEND PARK SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

January 18, 2016 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

 

Chairman Domenic Sorrentino called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. in the Selectman’s Meeting Room. 

 

Committee Members Present: Domenic Sorrentino, Richard Minnick, Robert Egan. 

 

Others Present: Mike Horbal 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

None 

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

Recommendations on project received from Beacon Hose Co. # 1, Beacon Falls Police Dept., & Beacon 

Falls Public Works Department. Lighting, 1 Way In/1 Way Out, Posted Rules, Trash Receptacles, 

Walkway Materials, among other topics discussed. 

 

R. Minnick reports that a letter is forthcoming from State Historic Preservation Office re: favorable 

decision on project moving forward. 

 

M. Horbal states a letter went out on 01/15/2016 to State DEEP & DOT re: sale of their parcels to 

augment project. 

 

 

GENERAL REVIEW AND DISCUSSION: 

 

Transfer of Harmon property still in the process. Mike Horbal has been in contact with Atty. Stanek 

regarding the deed. 

 

R. Minnick emphasized need of getting Sen. Crisco’s & State Rep. Conway’s publicized support. 

 

R. Egan to oversee signage issues. 
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cont. 

 

 

R. Minnick suggested contact COG & NRG seeking support from State & Federal agencies. 

 

Tentative April informational meeting for residents of area& any interested residents to be scheduled. 

 

Mike Horbal to investigate original owners of State DEEP & DOT parcels involved. 

 

Chairman Sorrentino to contact Andrew Major to obtain Beacon Falls town code to expedite project 

reimbursement payments. 

 

R. Minnick suggested investigating and identifying additional funding and potential contributors. 

 

 

PAYMENT OF BILLS 

 

Motion to pay bills (clerk) made by R. Minnick and seconded by R. Egan. All ayes, motion passes 3-0. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 pm made by R. Egan and seconded by R. Minnick. All ayes, 

motion passes 3-0. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Peter A. Christensen 
Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


